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I support measure SB 1591. I have been a caregiver for 16 and an owner for 14. I 

love working with elderly people and supporting their families thru the process of 

caring . Medicaid rates make it really difficult to maintain the standards of care our 

residents need and we are requested. Also having an increased capacity will make 

us be a sustainable business and not struggle at so many levels ( retaining 

employees ).  


